
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to support the government, aid it in serving and
providing job opportunities

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, at the host of the head of Al-

Da’oom clan, Sheikh Sadiq Abdulameer Khan Al-Da’my, met several sheikhs and dignitaries of Al-

Da’oom clan on 15/12/2022 and discussed with them the factors of the current government’s

success. H.E. reiterated his call to support and aid the government, as well as giving it

enough time to achieve the aspirations of the people and the public interest.

H.E.  warned  against  agendas  that  seek  to  spread  frustration  and  negativity,  dwarf  all

achievements, and create a public opinion against Iraqi interests and the political system.

H.E. called to spread optimism and positivity, take pride in the achievements, and encourage

and aid to address and overcome the negatives.


